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Learn about updates to Gwinnett's transit system, register for monthly
events, discover tips for riding with us, and more with Ride Gwinnett News,
our monthly newsletter. You can also visit our website to stay informed and
bring us along on your trip using #RideGwinnett.

County officials reveal Ride Gwinnett

On January 12, County officials held the Transit Grand
Reveal Event at the Gwinnett DOT Central Operations and
Maintenance Facility to display Gwinnett Transit's new
brand and new name. As of this month, your Gwinnett
transit system will be called Ride Gwinnett.

Formerly known as Gwinnett County Transit, the original
brand has remained unchanged since the launch of service
in 2001. The County has adopted a new brand, and a new
brand for transit will ensure the Gwinnett Standard is
reflected throughout all County services. We are rebranding

all assets which include, but are not limited to, our transit website, buses, bus stop shelters, and bus stop
signs.

The rebranding process will continue through the rest of 2023. We will work in multiple phases so that our
operations are not impacted.

If you have any questions about the rebranding, you can call Ride Gwinnett Customer Service at
770.822.5010.

Transit service to serve in new areas of Gwinnett

During the first major vote of the year, the Gwinnett County
Board of Commissioners approved the 2023 budget. Part of the
budget includes Ride Gwinnett adding service to new areas in
Gwinnett County.

Opportunities to learn more and provide feedback on the
service additions before their rollout will take place in the near
future, so stay connected to us through our website, Ride
Gwinnett News, and our Twitter account.

For more information, please call Ride Gwinnett Customer Service at 770.822.5010.

Holiday service for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

In observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, Ride Gwinnett will run
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service as follows:

Monday, January 16 – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day: No commuter
service will run. Local and paratransit service will operate on a Saturday
schedule. We will resume normal routes and schedules on Tuesday,
January 17, 2023.

For questions about holiday service, please call Ride Gwinnett
Customer Service at 770.822.5010.

We want your feedback
Have comments or suggestions about Ride
Gwinnett's service? Submit your feedback

or call us at 770.822.5010.

Register for travel training
Ride Gwinnett's Travel Training Program
shows prospective riders how to ride the
bus. We also provide travel plans over the
phone or email. Register for your in-person
travel training session or travel plan.

Sign up for Ride Gwinnett News.
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